WABASH COLLEGE



Class Agents Letter

Alumni and Parent Relations P.O. Box 352

Crawfordsville, IN 47933 Web site: www.wabash.edu

Email us: <u>alumni@wabash.edu</u>

Phone: (765) 361-6369

1 December 2014

Dear Wabash Brothers, Class of 1964,

I received word that my co-class agent, Jim Durham, was admitted to the hospital a few days ago. Jim was having mobility issues and they did the right thing - admitted him so they could provide the right care.

I have just spoken with Jim by phone. He is undergoing tests to determine the cause of his condition. He is weak and is in some discomfort (the current medical euphemism for pain).

What we can do for Jim now is to show our support for him in our thoughts and prayers. Skip, we would welcome a prayer from you to let Jim know that we as a class of brothers and friends are behind him as he faces diagnosis, treatment, and rehabilitation. In the meantime, I know that cards and notes will bring him good cheer and well wishes.

Our fiftieth class reunion in June brought many of us together for celebration, shared memories, and good times. Events such as that, and hopefully our class agent's letters, will keep us ever mindful that we share a common and proud tradition that is Wabash College. Now, as we address the inevitable physical challenges of the maturing process, may we be ever mindful and grateful for our shared experience and loyalty to "Dear Alma Mater".

Hospital contact information:

Jim Durham Room #3215 Stamford Hospital 30 Shelburne Road Stamford, CT 06904 203-276-7677

Home contact: Jim Durham 83 Deer Hill Avenue Danbury, CT 06810 203-743-5737

Respectfully, Ron Nichols **Class of 1964**